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Please note my opposition to this bill.

Abortions are easy to obtain in Qld at the current time.  

Further changes increases the risks of unintended consequences such as gender selective
 terminations and termination on similar grounds, prohibition of which is essentially
 impossible to enforce with the proposed new laws.

The public is opposed to later term abortions of viable babies.

Rapid and possibly ill informed reform in this area will inevitably have unforeseen
 consequences. 

Please oppose this bill if it is introduced.

Regards

Andrew Cameron

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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